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Central Region

Level 2, Fujitsu House
119-123 Featherston Street
PO Box 3228, Wellington
New Zealand
Phone ,+64  (4) 916 4220
FaX +64  (4) 916 5609

Ref AF 89 01 01

Dr Dave Watson
Divisional Manager, Transport
Wellington Regional Council
PO Box 1 l-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Dave,

Funding of Pedestrian Shelters Associated with the Lambton  Terminal

This is to confirm telephone advice to yourself and Stephen Harte of Wellington City that
your council’s request to have 60% funding for this project extended into 2002/2003  has been
declined.

The Transfund Board considered your request at it’s meeting of 20th June and, mindful that
there were other Kick - Start projects similarly affected, concluded there were insufficient
grounds for making an exception to it’s policy.

Yours sincerely

a%u . -_4
_ Ian Hunter
Regional Manager




